
 

 

 

SDG 1 – Bottom financial quintile student support 

Unsri dan Kantor Perwakilan BI Prov-Sumsel Sepakat 

Tandatangani PKS 

Sriwijaya University (Unsri) and the South Sumatra Province Bank Indonesia (BI) Representative 

Office agreed to sign a Cooperation Agreement (PKS) regarding the Bank Indonesia Scholarship 

Program. The PKS was signed by the Deputy Chancellor of Unsri, Prof. Dr. Ir. M. Said, MSc and 

Director of the Head of the South Sumatra Provincial BI Representative Office, Erwin Soeriadimadja 

in the Multipurpose Room, 4th Floor, South Sumatra Provincial BI Representative Office. The Deputy 

Chancellor for Planning and Cooperation at Unsri said that the Ministry of Education and Culture has 

long planned to equalize access to education in Indonesia to help parents of underprivileged 

prospective students.  

 

Link: https://unsri.ac.id/index.php/detail-information/169/unsri-dan-kantor-perwakilan-bi-prov-

sumsel-sepakat-tandatangani-pks 
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